
Zebra Class Visits Waveney Gymnastics Club  

 

Zebra Class, our youngest children in school, visited Waveney Gymnastics Club for their first ever 

school trip. The children travelled on a minibus, kindly provided by Pakefield High school, and arrived 

at the gymnasium, excited but also a little nervous. 

With the support of the gymnastics instructors, the children were all brave enough to tackle each of 

the activities. After a warm up, which included moving like all animals relating to our classes at school, 

the children were divided into 2 groups and completed a number of different structured challenges to 

try. They jumped, balanced and even flew into a foam pit!  

The children had a fabulous time and thoroughly enjoyed this opportunity. We were so proud of how 

well they persevered with each activity and how they grew in confidence during the session. Well 

done Zebra Class! 

We are extremely grateful to the Parish Council for subsidising this visit. Thank you for supporting this 

opportunity. 

 

                             

 

 


